Groundwater:
Groundwater was never encountered during this investigation. This was likely due to the nature of our

small shallow hand auger holes. Furthermore, it should be noted that soils toward the bottom of our 4
and 5 foot deep holes was wet indicating the likelihood that the groundwater table was near.

Respectfully Submitted,

J.E. Beverly, Proj ect Geologist
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